4.10 (as)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Support for Aberdeen lane reduction

From: Marshneill Abraham

Sent: September 9, 2020 9:12 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Support for Aberdeen lane reduction

To: City of Hamilton Clerk
| hope this email finds you well. I'm emailing you to share support for reducing lanes on Aberdeen Avenue between
Dundurn and Queen and am hoping you can submit this to the public record.

My husband and I live on Aberdeen, and have noticed it's become very unsafe for pedestrians. We see extremely high
speeds and dangerous driving, and I've seen cars practically graze young children walking the sidewalks. | walk around
the neighbourhood often, and am shocked at the number of cars trying to beat the red light without even noticing that
someone is crossing or about to cross.

We truly believe reduced lanes on Aberdeen will help make our streets safer. We wanted to express our support for
your work on this initiative and support for keeping the Kirkendall neighbourhood safer.

Thank you,
Josh and Marsh Melfi
Hamilton



